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Dear Committee, 
 
It is my pleasure to nominate Dr. Nathaniel Hall for the Davis College Research Award. Dr. Hall is 
a current faculty member at TTU and has been a member of the faculty for a minimum of three 
years. Dr. Hall has clearly achieved national or international recognition through research 
generated at Texas Tech University. 
 
Dr. Hall has been recognized for outstanding research, scholarship, and creative activity by many. 
Dr. Hall routinely publishes in high-ranking scientific journals within discipline, presents his work at 
nationally recognized venues, has been invited to present at meetings and other venues, served 
on editorial boards for nationally and internationally recognized journals, and sustainability 
procures externally funded research projects (most federal) to support his program.  
 
Please find attached the nominee's vita and summary of student teaching evaluation scores. Your 
consideration of Dr. Hall for this award is greatly appreciated. 
 
Regards,  

 
Dr. J Chance Brooks, Chair  
Department of Animal and Food Sciences 
Texas Tech University 
 


